

BAL BHARATI PUBLIC SCHOOL, PITAMPURA, DELHI – 110034 Weekend Activities

Classes-IX and X

Subject – MEAL PLANNING

<u>Papdi Pizza</u> Ingredients

- Papdis.....as required
- Pizza sauce.....1/4 cup
- Onion, finely chopped......2 tbsp
- Capsicum/bell pepper, finely chopped......2 tbsp
- Sweet corn, boiled.....2 tbsp
- Mozzarella cheese grated.....as required
- Black pepper powder.....1/2 tsp
- Chilli flakes (optional).....1/4 tsp
- Salt.....as per taste
- Nylon Sev.....as required
- Fresh coriander sprigs..... for garnishing



Method

- In a bowl, add pizza sauce, vegetables, pepper powder, chilli flakes and salt. Mix well.
- Spread papdi on a plate, put a tablespoon of prepared mixture on each papdi.

- Then add grated mozzarella cheese on top of each papdi.
- You can either use Tawa Method or Baking technique.
- Heat tawa on a low flame, apply some butter and place these papdis on the tawa. Close the lid and cook on low flame until cheese melts (takes 3-4 minutes)
 OR
- Transfer papdis on a butter paper lined baking tray and bake in a preheated oven at 180 °C/360 F (takes 3-5 minutes) till the cheese melts.
- Remove and place the papdi on a serving platter and sprinkle some sev on top. Serve immediately garnished with coriander sprigs. Adding sev on the top is optional.

Spiced Cucumber Sticks with Chaat Masala

Ingredients

- Cucumbers......3 large
- Red onion, finely diced.....1 small
- Chaat masala.....1 teaspoon
- Hot red chilli powder.....1/2 teaspoon
- Salt.....to taste
- Finely chopped cilantro.....to taste
- Lemon.....1



Instructions

- Peel and cut the cucumbers into halves. Scoop out the seeds using a melon baller or spoon. Slice the cucumber into sticks.
- Meanwhile, place the finely diced onions in a bowl, and cover with cold water. Let it sit for about 15 minutes, then drain and pat dry. This helps draw out the raw smell of the onions and mellows out their flavour.
- Place the cucumber on a serving plate and sprinkle with onions, chaat masala, chilli powder, and some salt. Garnish with the chopped cilantro and squeeze some lemon juice before eating.

CRITICAL THINKING WORKSHEET - ENGLISH

CLASS 9

Q1. Read the passage and answer the questions that follow:

In this world it is not only futile for the small to appeal to authority, it is dangerous as well. Fortunately, the tiny voice seldom reaches big ears or who knows what might happen? When Gafur returned home from the landlord's and quietly lay down, his face and eyes were swollen. The chief cause of so much suffering was Mahesh, his bull. When Gafur left home that morning, Mahesh broke loose from his tether and entering the grounds of the landlord, had eaten up flowers and upset the corn drying in the sun. When finally, they tried to catch him, he had hurt the landlord's youngest daughter and had escaped. This was not the first time this had happened, but Gafur was forgiven because he was poor. If he had come around, and as on other occasions, begged for the landlord's forgiveness, he would probably have been forgiven but instead he had claimed that he paid rent, and that he was nobody's slave. This was too much for Shibu babu, the landlord, to swallow. Gafur had borne the beatings and tortures without protest. At home, too, he lay in a corner without a word. His heart burnt within him like the sun outside. He kept no count of how time had passed.

a)	What is described as a 'tiny voice?
b)	Why was Gafur's face swollen?
c)	What upset Shibu babu?
d)	Why was Gafur suffering?
e)	Explain the meaning of 'his heart burnt within him'.

Q2. Do you think that the passage is based on exploitation? Why do you think it is futile for the small to appeal to the authorities?

Q3. Unscramble the letters to find the correct word.

- 1. SGSLA _____
- 2. LACLI _____
- 3. ATSGH _____
- 4. N E R N A B _____
- 5. PAECRT _____
- 6. BKCIR _____
- 7. LOSAMN_____
- 8. TOSLS _____
- 9. STREDE _____
- 10. NIATG _____

Q4. Find the meanings of these phrases and idioms.

- 1. Green with envy
- 2. Half-baked idea
- 3. Spill the beans
- 4. Dash off
- 5. Change of heart

Q5. Write the correct spellings of the following words:

Incorrect Spellings

- 1. Accomodition _____
- 2. Pnenomia
- 3. Dirhea
- 4. Gramer
- 5. Indivisual
- 6. Arithmatic
- 7. Apearance
- 8. Receveid
- 9. Reffered
- 10. Accross

___XXXXXX___

CRTITICAL THINKING WORKSHEET

CLASS X - ENGLISH

I. From the list of words given below identify the words that are misspelt:

Vacum	embarras	committe	carier
Believe	occurence	beneficient	pursuit
Neccesity	ommision	elementary	harrassment
Buried	etiquette	receipt	fullfillment
Greatful	hygeine	ceremony	sufficent
Occasion	hipocrisy	influential	preference
Travell	grammer	transfered	hinderence
Dicipline	Fourty	tution	attendence

II. Choose the correct meaning of the foreign expressions in bold?

- a) In 2014, giant moths swarmed **en masse** in parts of Southeast Asia. More than eight hundred sightings were reported in Singapore, while thousands disrupted a football match at Darul Makmur Stadium in Malaysia.
- i) coincidentally
- ii) fatally
- iii) as a group
- iv) unexpectedly

b) When thunderstorm broke out in the region, air traffic controllers scrambled to redirect flights already **en route** to the local airport to other nearby airports.

- *i*) On the way
- ii) Exciting
- *iii)* Moving back
- iv) About to depart

c)To start your meal tonight we're offering a stuffed mushroom **hors d'oeuvre**, 'the waiter explained. 'And , for main course, we're serving a special applewood- smoked por chop.

- *i*) A Meal
- *ii*) A starter
- *iii*) A beverage
- *iv)* A dessert

d) Over short distances, a European songbird can travel faster than the silver Y moth. When it comes to longdistance migration, however- whether from northern Europe to Africa as they head south in the winter or **vice-versa** as they return during spring- the moths keep pace.

- *i*) Repeatedly
- *ii)* In a different order
- *iii*) With great effort
- iv) Conversely or the other way round

III. Make sentences to bring out the difference between the meaning and usage of the following phrases:

)	Deal with, deal in	
i)	Good at , good to	
ii)	Angry at, angry with	
v)	Trust in ,trust with	
·)	Die of, die from	

IV. Here's a list of words often confused. Discuss their meanings and usage in the class.

a) Envy:

b) Honorary :

Honourable :	_
) Human :	
Humane :	-
Persecute :	_
Prosecute :	
) Personal:	_
Personnel :	
Plain :	
Plane :	
	_
) Soul : 	

Sole :

h) Tamper :

Temper :